

LUBBOCK EMERGENCY COMMUNICATION DISTRICT

6032 43rd Street · Lubbock, Texas 79407-3711 806.747.6911 · www.lubbock911.org

July 14, 2022

Lubbock County Commissioners Court Judge Curtis Parrish P.O. Box 10536 Lubbock, TX 79408-0536

The Lubbock Emergency Communication District Board of Managers has approved for distribution the LECD proposed budget for fiscal year 2022-2023 commencing October 1, 2022. The proposed budget represents a fair and prudent financial plan to accomplish the LECD mission of providing the best possible Enhanced 9-1-1 service to the citizens of the District.

Attached is a copy of the proposed budget. Under Health and Safety Code 772.309, LECD is required to submit its proposed budget for review to the governing bodies within the boundaries of the District, and the reviewing entities may provide comments to the LECD Board of Managers. Comments on this proposed budget will become part of the record at the September 14, 2022 Board Meeting.

Please notify us if you would like a representative from the District to attend your meeting. If you need additional information, please feel free to contact Operations Manager, Annie Wall, at 761-4983 or by email at annie.wall@lubbock911.org.

We appreciate the opportunity to serve you and your constituents.

Sincerely,

Nathan Kizer, ENP Executive Director

Attachments